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24th June 2015 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 
Ghyll Head Residential 

On Friday 3rd July, the children will be leaving for their exciting residential at Ghyll Head. During 
the trip the children will get a chance to take part in a range of activities. These include 
canoeing on a lake, navigating a ropes course, zooming down a zip wire and travelling into a 
dark cavern. The children will also try Ghyll scrambling. This is a challenging activity involving 
working your way up or down a gorge containing a tumbling mountain river. All activities are 
led by trained members of staff from Ghyll Head. 

The following adults will also be accompanying the children: 
 

Jen Beech 
Adam Hough 
Kate Hudson 
Nemeka King 
Fiona Murphy 
Paul Salisbury 
 
The children will be leaving school at 2.00pm on Friday 3rd July, so there will be no changes to 
their usual lunchtime arrangements. On Monday 6th July, the children will be back at school by 
3.30pm.  
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Kat Rowe & Nemeka King 
Year 6 Teachers 


